
Monday, May 20,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group A has duty this week. 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Students: pick up your choir audition packets from       
Mrs. Brookey in the choir room today!  Auditions and 
placement for next years choirs are going on now. 

If you have uniforms or equipment please return 
immediately to the athletics office.  If you are senior you 
will not be receiving your diploma until these items are 
turned in.  Thank you! 

Yearbook will distribute books May 21-23 during lunch in 
Room 509 (Ms. Englebretson) and 508 (Ms. Rios). Be 
sure to follow the signs posted at the bottom of the stairs.  

 Students with a last name starting with A-L will go to 
room 509.  

 

 Students with a last name starting with M-Z will go to 
Room 508. Please bring your IDs.  

 

Yearbook will sell $2 clear covers that we highly 
recommend (the books are white and WILL get dirty) 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES  

Seniors, Jostens will be on campus tomorrow Tuesday, 
May 21st at lunch. This is your last chance to purchase a 
cap and gown for graduation! If you have not arranged for 
your cap and gown you MUST take care of it online or in 
person by Tuesday, May 21st. 


